
 

Hi All,  

This week, it was wonderful to see the children 

perform their first Christmas performance for 

their families here at Greenleas. The children 

have been working so hard preparing, and we were 

so proud of them on Tuesday. Thank you too, for 

all your help in producing some wonderful 

costumes, they looked fantastic! 

Here are our Ask Me About... moments for the 

last few days, these may start up a discussion 

with your child:  

• ERIC our puppet came to visit (Everyone 

Reads In Class) 

• Our walk to the postbox 

• Our class elves Nutmeg and Tinsel 

Twitter: 

Remember to follow us on Twitter 

(@greenleasps)…we will be posting regular 

updates. If you are happy for your child to be 

photographed for Twitter, please let your class 

teacher know. 

It is a busy festive week next week, here are some key dates for your diary… 

Tuesday 19th December: 

The children will be walking to St Nicholas Church for our annual Christmas Service. It is a 

lovely celebration for the children and staff. Also, as another treat their Year 6 buddies will be 

accompanying the children. 

Wednesday 20th December: 

St Johns Hospice Rudolph Run- the children will be provided with antlers and a nose. 

Sponsorships forms were handed out yesterday, your support for this special cause is most 

appreciated. 

 



Christmas Lunch- children will be enjoying a Christmas dinner at lunchtime. The children can 

wear their Christmas jumpers. 

Thursday 21st December: 

Class Christmas Party- party bags were also handed out yesterday. You are welcome to fill them 

with a few treats for your child to enjoy at their class party. Children are invited to wear their 

party clothes. 

Have a lovely weekend, many thanks, 

The F2 Team 😊 


